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Planned maintenance work at Chief 
Mechanical Engineer’s building 
Redfern North Eveleigh precinct 
November 2024 

Transport for NSW respectfully acknowledges the Traditional Owners and custodians of the 
land on which the Redfern North Eveleigh Precinct is situated, the Gadigal of the Eora Nation, 
and recognises the importance of this place to all Aboriginal people. 

The Chief Mechanical Engineer’s 
building (CME) is an iconic heritage 
structure that sits within the Redfern 
North Eveleigh precinct. 

Project overview 
Transport for NSW has engaged a consultant 
to carry out some internal cleaning of this 
building followed by air tightness tests. 

While the work is being carried out, you 
may notice people working in and around 
the building as well as some low level 
noise to pedestrians walking passed. 

Working hours 
We’ll be working at the CME building from 
7am to 6pm on Monday 18 November 
2024 to Friday 22 November 2024. 

Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 931 189 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/ 
current-projects/redfern-north-
eveleigh-precinct-renewal 
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